OAKLEY VILLAGE PUB LTD

Dear Villagers, 

As you may or may not know Brandon and Matteo are leaving the Chandos Arms to explore a new venture after it was not possible for both parties to agree on new long- term lease terms. We would like to wish them well, and thank them for the time they have been our tenants. They have provided great food, and a welcoming atmosphere during their stay with us and given us a great, successful first year as a community owned pub. 

Brandon and Matteo will not be leaving immediately, we have agreed that they will stay until their new venture starts, or OVPL finds a new tenant. 

We are also excited to let you know that we will be releasing our Share Offering on the 15th May. This is your opportunity to be part of the Chandos Arms journey and its success in the future. Keep your eyes out for a leaflet with all details coming through the post soon! 

We will keep the village informed of further updates through the village web-site, Oakley Informer etc. 

David Cherry 
Chairman OVPL 
oakleyvillagepub.ltd 

